The Confederated Tribes of the Colville Reservation

History/Archaeology Program (509) 634-2693
P.O. Box 150, Nespelem, WA 99155 FAX: (509) 634-2694
January 14, 2010 RECE‘VE‘DHA# U09-201
S 10.0011
Jason Lundgren, Grant Manager JAN 19 100
Recreation and Conservation Office ONGERVATION QFFICE
PO Box 40917 (EGRERION A

Olympia, WA 98504-0917
RE: Peshastin Irrigation District Pipeline Cultural Resources Report Review (SRFB# 07-1865)
Dear Mr. Lundgren:

We have received your letter inviting us to comment on the repott titled “Archaeological Investigations
for the Peshastin Pipeline Project, Chelan County, Washington” prepared by Susan D. Freiberg and
Margaret A. Nelson. We found the report to be well written and that the ethnographic review was
sufficient for the size of the undertaking.

We concur with the determination of Adverse Effect to the Peshastin Irrigation Ditch. We look forward
to consulting with your office and your federal partners during the development of the Memorandum of
Agreement for the resolution of Adverse Effects. :

Thank you for consulting with the THPO. Please note that these comments are based on information
available to us at the time of the project review. We reserve the right to revise our comments as
information becomes available. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at (509) 634-
2654. For technical questions, please contact Cheryl Pouley at (509) 634-2690.
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Sincerely,
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ce:  Rob Whitlam, DAHP
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